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Freedom Senior

MANAGEMENT
TO: All Sarasota Bay Club Residents
FROM: Gail Cha
DATE: August 23, 2021
RE: COVID Booster Clinic
SAVE THE DATE!

Booster Clinic Scheduled

We have worked with Walgreens to schedule a COVID-19 Booster Clinic here at Sarasota Bay
Club. The earliest possible date they are able to order the needed doses and schedule the clinic is
September 131,

The Clinic will be held Monday, September 13™ from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.,
in the Ringling Room.

This clinic will be for residents only. This clinic will be for residents who have completed their
second Pfizer vaccination by January 13, 2021. Consent forms and necessary paperwork will be
provided when we have received it from the pharmacy. You will need your vaccination card/paper
with you for the Booster Shot.

We will keep you updated as we get more details.
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